SERVICE BULLETIN



Northern Electric RADIO

Special Bulletin April 16, 1948

MODIFICATION OF AC/DC RECEIVERS FOR 32 VOLT OPERATION

It has been brought to our attention that a number of Dealers and Radio Service Men are modifying AC-DC models for 32 volt operation. We wish to advise any persons making such modification that they do so on their own responsibility, and that the Northern Electric Company cannot authorize any such modification in the field.

All Northern Electric radio receivers are manufactured under C.S.A. approval, and any unauthorized modification to these receivers automatically renders this approval null and void. Any such unauthorized modifications also cancel our warranty obligations.